
Make young people and staff aware of COVID-19
symptoms and ask that they do not attend if they,
anyone in their household, or anyone they have been
in close contact with has symptoms. As an extra
precaution we ask that if anyone in the household is
self-isolating as a close contact, the young person
does not attend activities.

Have a new cough that’s lasted for an hour or more
Have had 3 or more episodes of coughing in 24 hours or are
coughing more than usual
A temperature of 37.8 C or higher
A loss or change in taste or smell

A new/continuous cough which is where you:

Ways we will be making our face to face
services as safe as possible:

All staff and young people over 12 should wear a face
covering for any indoor activities at all times. We also
encourage young people under 12 to do this but
recognise this is more difficult.

Asking all staff and young people to take
temperature checks



Adults and young people over 12 will be asked to
social distance at all times and our building has
been re-organised to allow for this.

Regular cleaning of our building and equipment
throughout the day.

Encouraging regular hand washing and hand
sanitising.

Additional safety and hygiene measures for
providing food.

If possible we are asking that children and young
people use the toilet at home before coming along
to an outdoor club/ session so that we can
minimise additional people coming into the
building.



We also ask that anyone participating in face to
face activities agree that we can pass your name/
contact details for the purposes of Test and
Protect, the Government’s contact tracing system
should a positive COVID-19 case/ cases arise from
activities. We have updated our privacy policy to
include us sharing data with Scottish Government’s
Test and Protect for this purpose.

We have to make it clear that we cannot prevent all possible risks
of COVID-19 and we ask you to consider this when making a
decision about whether you/ your child would like to participate in
face to face activities. It is also important that we know about any
additional risks for children and young people due to other medical
conditions, or if they have family members who are vulnerable. We
ask that you contact us to discuss these circumstances in more
detail before participating. We trust that you understand that we
are putting these measures in place to ensure the safety of all and
that you fully support any decision to refuse a young person from
attending our services if they won't follow our guidelines.


